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Division: Public Expenditure Policy Co-ordination

Permanent Secretaries
Heads of Departments
Chief Executive Officers

Re: Amendments to Circular No.7 - Acceptance of CheQues in Payment of Public
Moneys

Permanent Secretaries, Heads of Departments and Chief Executive Officers are hereby
advised that Instruction 4.13.1(1) of Circular No.7, dated April 20, 2005 concerning the
captioned matter, has been amended as follows:

"Valid cheques drawn by another ministry, department, agency or public body or by any
reputable organization for which the ministry, department, agency or public body has had
a long and ongoing relationship".

Permanent Secretaries, Heads of Departments and Chief Executive Officers must ensure
that this circular is brought to the attention of all relevant officers in their ministry,
department, agency or public body.

Collin Bullock
Financial Secretary



